
My husband and I are totally opposed to this power grab 
by the Oregon legislature, it makes no difference if you 
are a gun owner or not; citizens rights are being trampled 
here.  Criminals will not abide by this ridiculous law (if it 
comes to pass), and that will be ok with all the liberal 
democrats in Salem.  It makes no difference that a big 
burden will be placed on the law-abiding citizen who 
wants to gift or pass on guns to friends or family 
members, as an example.  It will be a burden of time and 
money for nothing meaningful.  This bill is just another 
step in the implementation of  total gun 
registration.  How about enforcing the laws that are 
on  the books now and punish those who commit crimes 
with a gun.  Guess that is too easy and doesn't satisfy the 
power grab in Salem.  We citizens are being stripped of 
our freedoms at a fast pace with this current legislature 
who is ruling as a dictatorial body imposing their views 
on all Oregonians.  Enough is enough.  Do not vote in 
favor of this ill-conceived bill.  Citizens are tired of the 
current legislators pushing thru these liberal agenda bills 
in a hasty manner without the proper vetting process or 
input.  It appears that the wishes, concerns and opinions 
of the citizen have no bearing when it comes to pushing 
thru the ultra liberal agendas in Salem.  That just 
happened with the so-called "Clean Air" Bill that will not 
help in the least with global warming, but will cost 



Oregonians big dollars in the future.  This was just to 
make a point and make those on the Left "feel 
good".  What happened to working together for the 
common good of Oregonians.  Guess that no longer 
exists.  What a shame.  Just one more example of making 
Oregon a very unfriendly place to retire, work or start a 
business.    
 
Thank you, 
 
 

Paul and Becki Stymelski 
Florence, OR 

 


